
BRIARY ENERGY CONSULTANTS 
TESTING FOR A GREENER FUTURE 

Connie Petrou 
dp9 
100 Pall Mall 
London 
SWlY 5NQ 

09.02.2009 

Dear Connie 

Re St. Augustines 

I can confirm that the design changes proposed will not alter the conclusions of my 
report, in fact there has been an improvement to the efficiency/sustainability credentials 
of the building, with the removal of the conservatory and insertion of a green roof system 

Yours Sincerely 

G R Nicholls 
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